
 

 
                                               
 
    
 
 
 
 
 

          felicitas per ardua 
 
                      February 2017 
 
Dear Prospective Candidate, 
 
Thank you for your expression of interest in the post of Headteacher at Parkfield School.   
 
Parkfield is a co-educational, maintained primary school for pupils between the ages of four and 
eleven years.  It is a very popular and well-respected school with excellent facilities serving a wide 
community, set in extensive grounds in a residential area close to the centre of Taunton.  The 
school benefits from having a highly committed, experienced and loyal team of staff, supportive 
parents and governing body.  Parkfield is very proud of, its wide range of extra-curricular 
opportunities including music, sport and residentials. 
 
This is a great opportunity for both you and the school.  You have the opportunity to join a thriving, 
very successful school and lead it through its next phase.  The school has the opportunity to 
benefit from the influence of a new headteacher who, while embracing and continuing to develop 
the ethos of Parkfield, will bring fresh vision, drive and energy. 
 
All prospective candidates are welcome to visit the school by appointment.  To make an 
appointment please contact the school office on 01823 282125. 
 
Parkfield is a wonderful school and I hope this letter will encourage you to join us and help shape 
our future. 
 
I look forward to reading your application and, hopefully, meeting you in the future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Guy Adams 
Chair of Governors 

 
Telephone:  (01823) 282125 
Fax:   (01823) 353137 
 
Email: sch.346@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.parkfield school.co.uk 
Twitter: @Parkfieldpress 

 

Steve John 
Acting Headteacher 
Parkfield Primary School 
Parkfield Road 
Taunton 
TA1 4RT 


